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Hi  
 
I am a multisport athlete who regularly uses Kerrs Reach for training. I am 
also an ex-rower who understands the importance of having access to a 
quality facility for training.  
 
In my mind, Kerrs Reach has three main issues; Weed build up, congestion, 
and tidal range. The creation of an appropriately managed facility will adress 
the all three of these: proper facilities to ensure weed is not transferred 
to/from other facilities/venues, more space that can be more easily 
segregated, no tide any more!  
 
My wife and I fully support the new facility and firmly believe it will bring 
significant benefit to the Chch sporting community.  
 
Regards  
 
Andrew Bull 

 


